
Swimmer Spotlight

Welcome to the Seven Hills Aquatic Academy 

August Newsletter!

August 2025

See the latest information, tips and tricks for a

fantastic month of swimming ahead!

Lara has moved through the

Preschool Program

 in two months! 

Starting with Turtle, progressing

through Jellyfish and Penguin and

is now an Otter. 

Lara is very enthusiastic and is

always a great listener.

Well done! 

Keep on Swimming Lara.

Term Dates

A friendly reminder that the Aquatic Academy will be open

with lessons running from 

Monday 14  July  2025 -  Sunday 21  December 2025th st

Our next closure period will begin

Monday 22  Decembernd
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Winter Promotion
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Venue Information 

Viewing room works:

We will be undertaking some upgrades to the viewing area!!

This will involve the addition of a third window and some

additional seating to enhance the space and provide some more

room to our growing community. During this time there will be

some disruption to this area, but we are looking forward to

enjoying the finish product!

This is due to take place from 6  August. th

Re-grouting in the showers:

Over the next month, we will be undertaking some maintenance

to the bathrooms around the venue, first up being the re-grouting

of the showers. During this time we will expect some delays to the

area as we allow for the grout to dry. We hope you can work with

us during this time as we work to enhance these spaces. 

Tiling in the Training Pool:

After an unfortunate delay in rectifying the falling tiles in the

Training Pool, works have taken place over the last couple of

weeks to correct the issue. 

The tiles have now been replace and the pool is looking better

than ever! We thank you for your patience during this time.
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Contact Information

Need to get in contact with us? 

02 8814 8637 www.aquaticacademy.com.au

iClass Pro aquaticacademy@royalnsw.com.au

Body
Teacher Bio

Happy Retirement Steve!

One of our very much loved staff members Steve, recently

started his retirement. Steve has worked with the Aquatic

Academy for 5 years and looked after the Operations 

for both of our venues. He was an invaluable

member of staff, helping to make our venues as safe as

they can be and he will be greatly missed! 

Thank you for all of the early mornings and hard work over

the years Steve. Enjoy your retirement!

Deb starting working at the

academy in October 2015 she has

taught Preschool, infants Adults

and Learn To Swim. Her Favorite

swim stroke is dolphin kick and

she loves spending time with her

family. When she is not working

here she is a Learning Support

Officer in a High School.


